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United Sovereign Americans has pre-positioned 9 federal lawsuits insisting election officials all over the 

country obey the United States Constitution as well as federal and state election laws. Now USA has 

achieved another heavy lift by rolling out a robust election misconduct reporting and clearinghouse system 

designed to streamline reporting irregularities to election officials. “Election officials are required to 

investigate every legitimate report regarding challenges to the right to vote, whether they are system 

“glitches” or outright misconduct, before they certify that their election returns are accurate,” says Marly 

Hornik, CEO of United Sovereign Americans. “Elections have a very small margin of error allowed under 

the law.” 

By combining the 9 existing lawsuits and the misconduct reporting module, USA will leverage its iron clad 

standing to file court injunctions stopping certification where an excess of that allowable error factually 

exists. “We have to stop looking for a top-down solution to the division created by unreliable elections, 

which is then fed by the media. Citizens must turn the irregularities into evidence, and USA is uniquely 

positioned to do just that. No other organization has secured standing for the American people in diverse 

federal courts to challenge unreliable election returns as a matter of civil rights,” states Hornik.  

Many citizens have experienced election misconduct, but until now few have known how to report it in 

ways that require action. Massive irregularities in the vote have been measured all over the country, but 

without an effective and legal process to report problems, the investigations cannot take place. United 

Sovereign Americans has created this election complaint reporting system to assist voters across America 

in reporting problems voting to officials during the General Election on November 5, 2024.  

United Sovereign Americans is committed to securing a constitutionally valid and reliable election in 

2024, according to the standards set by the United States Congress. Reports provided may be used in 

litigation to document potential fraud and ensure a fair and accurate election. Americans who cherish the 

right to choose representatives can now help secure a lawful process by immediately reporting problems 

voting to the United States Department of Justice and your state election authorities. 

Report your experience here https://unite4freedom.com/election-complaint/ 
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